
Stargazing  event  at  Spooner
Lake
Professional  stargazer  and  astronomy  instructor  Gigi  Giles
will lead a laser-guided tour of the stars on Aug. 29 at
Spooner Lake State Park.

Giles  will  have  high-powered  telescopes  and  astronomical
binoculars to look through.

The free event is from 8:30-10pm.

Park in the upper lot. Spooner park is located off Highway 28
near Highway 50.

Dogs are not welcome. Wear comfortable shoes, warm clothes and
bring a flashlight.

For more info, call 775.831.0494, ext. 224.
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